
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

Water and waste: memorandum of understanding on regulation  

between ARERA and the Portuguese Authority  

 

Milan, 14 February 2019 - To launch the collaboration between ARERA and ERSAR, the Portuguese 

Regulatory Authority with wide experience in environmental regulation, to share best practices and 

to promote the role of economic regulation at European and international level in the water and waste 

sectors. This is the purpose of the Memorandum of Understanding prepared by the two Regulators 

on the occasion of the 17th General Assembly of WAREG - European Water Regulators. The five-

year agreement represents an important opportunity for the exchange of experiences in the 

implementation of the economic and legal analysis of the procedures for the monitoring of the 

regulated subjects.  

 

 

 

 


